Feedback Form


North & East of Sudbury Regional Electricity Planning Webinar #2 – September 27, 2022
Feedback Provided by:
Name:  Click or tap here to enter text.
Title:  Click or tap here to enter text.
Organization:  Click or tap here to enter text.
Email:  Click or tap here to enter text.
Date:  Click or tap here to enter text.

To promote transparency, feedback submitted will be posted on the North & East of Sudbury engagement web page unless otherwise requested by the sender.
Following the September 27, 2022 engagement webinar, the Independent Electricity System Operator (IESO) is seeking feedback on the defined electricity needs for the North & East of Sudbury region. The webinar presentation and recording can be accessed from the engagement web page.
Please submit feedback to engagement@ieso.ca by October 19, 2022. If you wish to provide confidential feedback, please submit as a separate document, marked “Confidential”. Otherwise, to promote transparency, feedback that is not marked “Confidential” will be posted on the engagement webpage.
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	What feedback do you have on the defined needs?

	

	What information should be considered as high-level potential options are screened? 

	

	What information should be provided in future engagements?
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Powering Tomorrow.





